
These are the minutes of the Maysville city Planning Commission on Monday June 23, 2025.  

Ken Outcalt, Ron Lewallen, Vance Holifield and Rich Rutherford attended. 

 

The meeting was called to order by chairman Ken Outcalt. 

 

Agenda: 

A discussion was held concerning the Data Center located at the Industrial Park in Maysville. 

Eric Busby and Wayne Ginders presented some changes to the existing plans for the new construction of 

the new building. The foot print of the original plans will remain the same but some additional office 

space may be added. The new plans were discussed and questions were raised and answered. No 

further action was required. It was suggested that the changes be updated to the Maysville City Council 

if possible. 

No other business was discussed. 

 

 

 

The meeting was adjourned. 

 


